Exhibit "2"

From: Hayley Wilson <hmb.wilson@gmail.com>

Date: July 14, 2022 at 9:41:40 AM EDT

To: "Welch, Sandra" <SWelch@coconutcreek.net>

Subject: Please Vote Against The Cheesecake Factory in the Promenade

Dear Commissioner Welch,

I am writing to you today to express my hope that you and the Commission will vote against
putting The Cheesecake Factory in The Promenade.

Coconut Creek’s 2030 Vision is one of innovation and progress, “with a small town personal
touch”.

There is nothing innovative or progressive about The Cheesecake Factory, with 20 restaurants in
Florida alone, nor is it the hallmark of a small town.

I hope you will consider alternative companies to become tenants of the many empty units in The
Promenade, companies that are independently owned, or own by minorities or women.

Companies like We Rock the Spectrum and Two Dog Cafe Mobile Coffee Truck are two such
companies that would better represent the city’s goals of inclusion and a personal touch.

Thank you for your consideration on this matter.
Sincerely,

Hayley Kirchoff
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